
Split- T Management Fighters
Shine with Knockout Victories
on  Wednesday  Night  in
Connecticut
NEW  YORK  (October  8,  2020)  –  Three  member  of  Split-T
Management scored impressive victories on Wednesday night at
The Mohegan Sun Arena, with two of the wins televised live as
part of a ShoBox: The New Generation card live on SHOWTIME®

In The main event, 2016 United States Olympian Charles Conwell
remained undefeated with a crushing 9th round stoppage over
previously undefeated Wendy Toussaint in a junior middleweight
bout.

Conwell dominated the 1st eight rounds with terrific boxing
ability as he was able to get inside and get the better of the
action. In round, nine, Cinewell landed a blistering uppercut
that may have broke the nose of Toussaint. The New Yorker took
a couple steps back, and took a knee for the 10-count at 2:42.

With the win, Conwell of Cleveland, Ohio is now 13-0 with 10
knockouts,

“I think this was a good fight for my first fight back,
getting the ring rust off, but at the end of the day we got
the job done,” said Conwell, a 2016 U.S. Olympian. “The game
plan going in was to break him down round by round, go to the
body until we got him to where we wanted him. I give my
performance a C-plus, there were a lot of things I could have
done better. I’m going to get back in the gym and continue to
work hard to become the champion I know I can be. I’ll fight
anybody next, but I really want an ex-world champion or ex-
title challenger so I can get the championship rounds under my
belt. Then it’s on to a world title.”
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Conwell  is  promoted  by  DiBella  Entertainment  and  Holden
Productions.

In the co-feature, undefeated welterweight Janelson Figueroa
Bocachica announced himself to the world with a opening round
destruction of Nicklaus Flaz.

Bocachica scored a crushing knockdown in the opening seconds
of the fight as he landed a perfect left hook on the jaw.
Bocachica kept up the onslaught has he landed tremendous power
shots that culminated with another left hook that sent Flaz
down for a second. It was only matter of time before Bocachica
ended things with a big barrage of punches that forced the
stoppage as Flaz was falling for a 3rd time at 2:43.

With  the  win,  Bocachica  of  Detroit  is  now  16-0  with  11
knockouts.

Figueroa Bocachica is promoted by King’s Promotions.

“I came in and they said he wanted to brawl, and as soon as he
did, the fight was over,” said Bocachica, a Detroit native,
who like Flaz is of Puerto Rican descent. “The game plan was
to showcase my boxing. I didn’t get to do that but I’m happy
either way. I’m not shy calling out guys, but I’m trying to be
respectful to the best in my division. I’m here, so bring them
on. One-hundred forty-seven [pounds] is mine. It was easier
than I thought, I’m not going to lie. But I didn’t think it
was going to be hard.”

Featherweight prospect David Navarro made an impressive debut
by stopping Nathan Benichou in the opening round of their
scheduled four-rounder.

Navarro scored two knockdowns, and he showed why he was a much
talked about singing for Split-T Management. The end came at
1:32 for native of Los Angeles.

Highlights  of  Navarro’s  victory  were  shown  on  the  ShoBox



Telecast.


